

School Contributions and Charges 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our School Council has endorsed our Schedule of Contributions and Charges for 2025 in accordance with the School Education Regulations 2000 as part of the School Education Act 1999. This schedule is designed to provide you with information about the anticipated costs that may occur throughout the coming year and allow time for forward planning of the likely outcomes.

The schedule is made up of the following four areas:

1. Contributions

Contributions are voluntary and have been set at \$60 per child. This represents an important revenue source and supplements classroom expenditure for materials used by students in their education program. While contributions are voluntary, the quality of our learning programs are maximised when all families contribute. Payments can be made directly to the school or paid through the booklist with Officeworks.

2. Charges for extra-cost optional components

Children will engage in a variety of activities associated with educational programs, for which charges will be incurred.

3. Personal Items (Requirements) List

All students K – 6 have received their Personal Items List for their 2025-year level. Items may be purchased from Officeworks or any stationery supplier you choose.

4. P & C Contribution and Membership

Each year the P&C requests a voluntary payment from families which helps provide much needed amenities for the school. The amount is \$50 per family. Payments of the P&C Contribution can be made directly to the school or through the booklist.

Statements detailing relevant charges and contributions will be issued at the start of each term. Invoices will be issued detailing relevant charges (eg excursions) as they occur.

If you have any queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 08 9487 9000 or email samson.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Yours sincerely

Cameron Adams PRINCIPAL